
November Newsletter
Room 202

Happy November room 202 families!
This month we will be learning about dinosaurs and nocturnal animals! We will
learn about different types of dinosaurs, what they ate, how they moved, and how
big they were. We will even get to compare our footprint size with the size of a
dinosaur footprint! It will be a dino-mite explosion of fun! There are also so many
nocturnal animals to explore, including owls, bats, raccoons, hedgehogs, koalas,
fireflies, and coyotes.

Dates to Remember
November 5th No school: Election Day
November 12th T-Shirt Tuesday
November 19th Fall Conferences
November 25th-29th No school: Thanksgiving Break

Fall conferences will be held on Tuesday, November 19th. I will reach out to you
within the next week to schedule a 15 minute time slot on that day to meet with me
to talk about your child’s transition to preschool.

Thanksgiving Break is November 25th-29th. The 25th-27th are SOS days and there
may be space for your child if you need care. Reach out to Andrea Wright
regarding care availability for those days.



November will be a fun and fast 3 weeks! As always, please reach out to me with
any questions or concerns.

Kindly,
Teacher Grey


